
 

It is hard to believe that we’re already a month into 2019! It has been a fabulous return to 

our learning routines in January and we look forward to an amazing February.  

As we continue “paddling together” this school year, one of our goals is to continue our 

close connections with families; as such, you may get an invite to a luncheon in your 

child’s class during the coming weeks or months. I would like you to prioritize attending 

these gatherings, since it will be a great opportunity for your child to shine and share their 

school with you. 

Additionally, I want you to know about some special work coming up with our VIU 

practicum nursing partners—they will be teaching students about a variety of subjects, 

including personal hygiene and wellness. You may get a phone call for your child to 

attend our special “Hair Salon” where we will educate and treat head lice. 

As you receive your child’s progress report in February, please take time to read it 

carefully and share important points with your child—if you have any questions or 

concerns, never hesitate to contact your child’s teacher.  

       Mr. Kevin Brand, Principal 

School-Wide Dates to 

Remember: 

 Feb 4 PAC Meeting 

 Feb 8 Progress 

Report Home 

 Feb 14 Jump Rope for 

Heart—Jump Day 

 Feb 18 Family Day—

No School 

 Feb 19 Preschool 

Pizza Party 5-7pm 

 Feb 21 Pizza Day 

 Feb 21 PAC Movie 

Night 

 Feb 25/26 Pro-D Days 

No School 

 Feb 27 Pink Shirt Day 

 

 

 

Principal: Mr. Kevin Brand 

Vice Principal: Ms. Stephanie Stephens 

Secretary: Ms. Joanne Pick 

Phone 250-754-3231.  Fax 250-754-2336.  

Principal’s Message 

The Bayview Bulletin 

R.O.C.K.S.  

Recognition  

Our LIFELINE 

volunteers—thank 

you for giving our 

grade 6-7 students 

this amazing group! 

 

February 

2019 

Find us on Twitter! 

 

 

 

@bayviewboxers 

The community is reminded that parking (or 
stopping) is not permitted on the far side of 
View Street. We have been asked by neigh-
bours to remind parents of this. Please respect 
our neighbourhood and either pull into a park-
ing space or meet your child at another loca-
tion. Remember, Princess Street (behind the 
school) is a great place to park and meet your 
child!  

MOVIE NIGHT—

Feb 21 @ 6pm 

Free for Families! 



 


